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Thank you very much for your recent liaison providing a copy of the project draft (IEEE P802.3cb 
Draft 3.4). 

ITU-T Q4/15 has concluded the work on a revision of ITU-T Recommendation G.999.1 (Interface 
between the link layer and the physical layer for digital subscriber line (DSL) transceivers). It adds 
support for 2.5 Gbit/s and 10 Gbit/s LINK/PHY physical interfaces based on 2.5GBASE-KX and 
10GBASE-KR. 

The draft Recommendation is attached for your information. We look forward to further collaboration 
in this area with the experts from IEEE 802.3 WG. 

Our next meetings are scheduled 21-25 January 2019 and 1-5 April 2019.  

 

Attachment:  consented Revision of G.999.1 
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